
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Facebook Live:  Our services continue to be streamed 
live on Facebook each week with no service held at the 
church.  We will let everyone know when we are able to 
begin meeting again.  If you need a link to our Facebook 
live services there is a link posted on our church webpage, 
www.longeneckermennonite.com, if you have a Facebook 
account.   You can also go on the Longenecker Evangelical 
Anabaptist Fellowship Facebook page shortly after the 
service is over and watch the service at a later time.     
 
Offerings:  Thank you for your support of the LEAF!  
While we are unable to meet at our building right now, the 
expenses of the church still continue. If you are able to 
support the church, please mail your check to LEAF, Attn: 
Yvonne Yoder, PO Box 112, Winesburg, OH 44690. Please 
note your giving number and the distribution of your 
check on a note included with your check. If you have any 
questions, please call or text Yvonne at 330-231-5294. 
Thank you again for your support during this time! 
 
Harvest Festival:  The Harvest Festival will be Saturday, 
September 26, 2020. Old favorites will be back, breakfast, 
car show, bake sale, auction, children's auction, raffle, 
homemade ice cream, apple dumplings, and rib cook-off. 
Something new for the afternoon, Ryan and Friends will 
be joining us for a laughter and fun filled afternoon show. 
More details will follow.  
 
Spring Cleaning:  Thank you to those that have done 
your spring cleaning at the church.  However, with the stay 
at home order, we ask that you wait to do your cleaning 
until the stay at home order has been lifted.  Contact Earl 
& Mary Miller, Larry & Lori Wengerd, or Merlin & Rhoda 
Gingerich with questions.  Thank you for your help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Staff Search Team Prayer Request:  During the 
current situation we are in, the search team will be 
pausing their search for a lead pastor at least until May 
1.  We feel it is important to keep everyone safe.  Not 
knowing how long this will last, will make it hard to meet 
with prospective candidates. We also will need some time 
to see where we are at financially as a church, as some 
people’s incomes may be affected during this time. Thank 
you and continue to pray for God’s will to be made known. 
 
Save & Serve:  At this time, we need two volunteers for 
May 6 and June 3 from 1-5pm.  However, it also depends 
on when Save & Serve is able to open the store again.   
 
Love INC Announcement:   
1)Love INC is seeking Size 5/6 Diapers for the Baby 
Ministry hosted by Millersburg Christian Church.  If you'd 
like to donate diapers, please call the church at 
330.674.1646 or Love INC at 330.473.6017 to make 
arrangements. 
 

2)Love INC Fresh Start Online Class:  "You'll Get 
Through This" Tuesdays, May 12, 19, 26, June 2, 9, 
16; 7:00pm.  Everyone is invited to join us for a Max 
Lucado video study that is quite relevant for this difficult 
season we are in.  Though these unprecedented and 
challenging times may bring a load of uncertainty and 
fear that feels too heavy to bear, God gives us this 
promise:  You’ll get through this.  The group will gather 
on a Zoom call to watch the video, discuss and share 
together.  To register for this class, call Love INC at 
330.473.6017 or register online: 
https://www.loveincofghc.org/fresh-start.html 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3)Love INC and Save and Serve are partnering in 
providing masks for local patients and for the 
general public.  Susan Slagle is our "Mask Ministry" 
Coordinator.  You can call her at 937.597.2364.  She is 
prepared to help coordinate in the following ways:  Are 
you willing to make masks, but need materials?  Can you 
make the masks, but need someone to pick them up from 
you?  Do you need a pattern and/or ideas?  Save and Serve 
will be working with us in providing funds to purchase 
materials as needed.  THANK YOU to those who have 
already started sewing!!  These are definitely being put to 
good use! 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  
June 14-18 – VBS 

August – 7,8,9 – Camp CHOF 

September 26 – Harvest Festival 

 

Happy Birthday!! 

Emily Weaver, Josh Weaver, Roy Miller 

 

YOUTH & YOUNG ADULTS 

Wednesday evening Bible study will be on Zoom for 

now.  If you have a question, contact a youth sponsor. 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY 
Sewing Project:  We will begin collecting items for the MCC 

Hygiene Kits when we are able to start holding services at the 

church again. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
We will begin collecting items for OCC when we are able to 

start holding services at the church again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.longeneckermennonite.com/
https://www.loveincofghc.org/fresh-start.html


 

This Week at LEAF: 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Allen Miller, Martin Yoder, Pastoral Search 
 
Continued prayers for those with cancer: 

Phoebe Killy, Paul Miller, Roy Miller, Jeanie Gatti,  
Nicole Wheeler, Janice Troyer, Atlee Mast, Janet  
Swisher, Chris Miller, Paula Dodd, Sally Yoder, 
Kristen Bietzel 

 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 _______________________________ 
 

MONGOLIA & NICARAGUA MISSIONARIES:  
Laura Schlabach 
   

Valentin & Judith Herrera;  
Melvin & Paola Mendez & family 

FOR THE RECORD - Sunday, April 19, 2020 
Offering: $5,926.00  Let’s Thrive:   $5,200.00    
Love Offering: $40.00 
SS Attendance:   Attendance:  
The service was cancelled at church and streamed  
Live on Facebook. 
 
 
 
 

        
      CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 

Longenecker Evangelical Anabaptist Fellowship 
Physical Address:  2200 Township Road 606,  

Dundee, OH 44624 
 

     Mailing Address:  PO Box 112  
Winesburg, Ohio 44690 

     330-359-5155  
 

www.longeneckermennonite.com 
 

A member of Evana Network – www.evananetwork.com 
 

Interim Pastor 
Jeff Bargerstock   330-704-5105  
Email: jeff.bargerstock1@gmail.com 
Office Hours:  Monday – Thursday 9-4 
 

Administrative Assistant     
Rhoda Gingerich 330-231-1149  
Email: lmcsecretary1@gmail.com                       
Office Hours:  Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9-3 
         

Elders     Youth Ministry:   
Dave Schluep   740-808-2402   Bruce Raber      330-988-3103 
Travis Kurtz     330-473-2981   Kristin Raber    330-234-1983 
Nelson Weaver 330-231-2904            Travis Kurtz      330-473-2981 
Dan Hostetler   330-260-6207             Michelle Raber 330-466-6501 
   

Jr Youth Ministry:   
Mike Hershberger 330-260-7654 
Arlene Hershberger 330-231-1701    
Joe Miller 330-600-5971 
Rosanna Miller 330-600-0466 
                                

One Call Now:  1-877-698-3261          
(Call this number to listen to the prayer chain.) 
 

The Mission of LEAF is to call individuals to a 

growing, personal relationship with Jesus Christ by 
demonstrating His love through everything we do 
and by providing opportunities for Worship, 
Nurture, Fellowship, and Service. 

 

Welcome to 

     Longenecker Evangelical 

        Anabaptist Fellowship 

 

April 26, 2020 
Worship 10:00 am 

 

     Praising God in Song 

    Welcome:   Dan Hostetler   

     Prayer   

     Message:  “Their Eyes Were Opened”  

Dave Schluep 

     Benediction  

http://www.longeneckermennonite.com/
mailto:jeff.bargerstock1@gmail.com
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